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Welcome 
 
De Zavala Meeting Norms: 
Stay Focused 
Stay Reflective  
Stay Positive 
Stay Involved 
 
MISSION STATEMENT 
De Zavala Elementary School provides a challenging learning environment and encourages 
high expectations for success. We seek the development of appropriate and rigorous 
instruction that is differentiated to meet all our students' needs. Our school promotes the 
development of a well- rounded student through a rigorous academic curriculum and 
opportunities to learn and enhance new skills in our after-school clubs. We proudly foster 
high parent, teacher, and community member involvement in the goal to create life-long 
learning members of society. 
 
VISION STATEMENT 
De Zavala Elementary encourages and aims in providing equitable opportunities and equal 
access to an effective and individualized education in a safe and caring environment. We 
believe in addressing the “whole child” and that all children can and will learn if given the 
proper resources. Our students will develop the foundation of becoming critical thinkers and 
problem solvers; they will know and understand how to be successful in a global society. 
 
Mrs. Orozco-Martinez started the meeting by welcoming everyone and expressing 
appreciation for taking the time to participate and engage in the SDMC meeting. 
 

• Safety and Security: Teachers will be reminded during faculty meeting about ensuring all 
doors are secured, lock personal cars (items) and continuing to follow the 4Ws. All staff 
members should continue to monitor and remind students of classroom expectations.  

• Camp Spark: 3rd – 5th grade students will be invited.  

• Parent Meetings: FACE will be offering parent meetings and 3rd – 5th grade teachers will 
provide informational STAAR meetings for parents.  

• Budget:  Title 1 funds will be used to upgrade the computer lab.  ESSER funds will be 
used for hourly tutorials and to fund new counselor.  


